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Testimony to Portland City Council on the Environmental Overlay Zone Map
Correction Project, Recommended Draft 

Dear City Council, Please adopt the eZone Map Corrections with the new amendments without
further delay. Our streams, wetlands, and forests need to be correctly mapped to ensure they have
the appropriate protections. Thank you for your review of the new amendments, and thank you again
to the project staff and partner bureaus for all of their work. 
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